
 

 

10th May 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

New Behaviour Policy 
 
As you may already be aware, we are moving to a new behaviour system in school for KS1 and 
KS2 (there will be no changes to behaviour management systems in EYFS). Over the past few 
months we have collected pupil and staff voice for the policy and invited parents and carers to 
share their thoughts on our current system.  
 
From this, a range of staff in school put together first thoughts, which then went to the 
teaching staff over several weeks to develop a system that will be starting at the beginning of 
Summer 2 (after half term). 
 
We would like to invite you to a meeting on either Monday 21st May at 9:00am-10:00am 
or Tuesday 5th June at 9:00am-10:00am to share our new system. If you'd like to come 
along, please fill in the reply slip below so that we can get a rough idea of numbers. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Kathryn Whalley Ben Halima & Deborah Howard 
Strategic Behaviour Lead & Headteacher 
 

New Behaviour Policy 
 
Child’s Name:______________________________________________ Class:______________ 
 
 
I would like to attend the meeting about the school’s new behaviour policy  [  ] 
 
Please circle which date you are able to attend:  Monday 21st May   /   Tuesday 5th June 
 
 
Signed:________________________________________(Parent/Carer) Date:_______________ 


